
 
 

  

 Date: October 11th, 2024 
 
Re:  LOCKDOWN DRILL  

 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

In the October calendar, it was mentioned that the school would be holding a lockdown drill on 

Tuesday, October 15th. However, due to unforeseen circumstances, the lockdown drill will be 

postponed to Tuesday, October 22nd, 2024, at 8:30 a.m.  
 

The teachers have already been actively preparing the students for this practice exercise. 

Consequently, we would ask that you discuss with your child the importance of taking the exercise 

seriously.   

 

Furthermore, we strongly recommend that your child attend that day so that all students may 

benefit from the exercise. Additionally, we urge you not to bring your child into school around the 

time of the lockdown as we will not be admitting anyone into the building during the exercise.  

 

Please note that the exercise should last between 20 to 30 minutes. 

 

Thank you for your collaboration. 

  
Kind Regards, 
 
East Hill Administration 
 

École Primaire 

East Hill  
Elementary School 

10350 Bd Perras, Montréal, QC H1C 2H1 
                                     
 


